MESSAGE FROM CMD
LAUNCHING OF ASW-SWC YARD 3035

It is indeed a matter of great pride and honour for our shipyard to have
launched the 2" Anti-Submarine Warfare Shallow Water Craft (Yard 3035).
Whilst, launch of a vessel is just the first step in construction process, we need

to stay focused to move forward to achieve delivery of the ship ahead of

schedule.

The forthcoming months are going to be challenging for GRSE, with
delivery of first Survey Vessel Large and launch of Yards 3024, 3028 & 3030
on the anvil. In addition, the formal delivery of the Oceangoing Ferry at Guyana
in South America is scheduled during Apr 2023.

We have to continue to pull together as Team GRSE to achieve our

targets in a time bound manner and meet our commitments to our customers.

My heartiest congratulation to all, the stakeholders from ‘Team GRSE’

on the successful launch of yard 3035 (Androth).

Well done, Shabash.
Jai Hind.
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